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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy neighborhood clean-ups
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 1:30:03 PM






From: Natalie Christiansen <littlenatalie123@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 10:38 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Sandy neighborhood clean-ups
 
I understand that one more of our Sandy services has been discontinued without citizen
input. As a 30 year Sandy resident I am seeing more negative things happen in our
community since the new mayor has been in place than all 30 years combined! As a city in
the valley with close to,  if not the highest taxes we are getting increasingly less and less.
What a joke! We haven't even been getting proper or consistent snow removal on the
neighborhood streets and cul de sacs since Bradburn! What's that all about?


 Now both Spring and Fall neighborhood cleanups are discontinued? The dumpsters arent
even enough to handle more than a street or two let alone the whole city! If we want the city
to get trashy real quick this is the perfect move. Most of us dont have a way to haul things to
the landfill and cant pay the fees there anyway so things will just build up in trashy piles in
yards and such. How disgusting and infuriating! If it was doable with our budget before it
still is. Our taxes are high enough to pay for this service. We have tons of new residents in
Sandy in all that new high density housing thats gone in!!! So now with a higher tax base we
get what?! How can this happen without any input or approval? This needs to be stopped!!!
And Bradburn needs to stop pulling these stunts, what a jerk! Where's Tom when we need
him?


A discontent citizen,
Natalie Christiansen 
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